
HERTFORDSHIRE BOWLS - MIDDLETON CUP AND YOUTH MANAGERS 

 

The current three-year terms of the Middleton Cup and Youth Managers end this 

season. 

The detailed job descriptions are attached, and applications are invited for these 

posts. In the first instance, these should be sent to the Hertfordshire Executive 

Committee Chair, Allan Sayers at sayersallan@gmail.com and give information on 

background qualifications and aspirations on how to take these opportunities 

forward. 

Applicants will later be asked to attend the appropriate Selection Committee to 

discuss the position further. 

Existing holders of the posts are invited to re-apply if they wish. 

Applications should reach Allan Sayers by 15th September. 
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